Council Meeting; 07/23/2024

RECEIVED ON: July 22, 2023 Agenda ltem No: 14.A
From: Michael Catti
To: WebMail - CCD
Subject: 113 Trees In Uptown Whittier
Date: Monday, July 22, 2024 9:58:42 AM

You don't often get email from michaelcatti@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Dear City of Whittier,

I am writing to express my concern over the 113 trees in Uptown Whittier that were voted
to be killed by The Whittier City Council. These trees help to cool and clean the air and are a
vital habitat for birds and other wildlife. They relieve stress within the community and have
stood and lived with multiple generations of resident families. It would be a sad occurrence to
have them massacred.

A concerned Southern California resident,
Michael Catti
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